Chris O'Brien

From: Xu, Rachel <rachel_xu@brown.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 5:47 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Testimony in Support for H 5771
Categories: Yellow category

Dear Chair Abney and members of the House Committee on Finance,

My name is Rachel Xu, | am living in Providence, Rl and | am testifying in support of House Bill 5771. This bill will
improve access to fertility health care, particularly for those who have Medicaid as their insurance. This health care
is essential for Rhode Islanders to build their families, and it is imperative that we expand this care to those who
have historically been excluded from this right. | urge you to support this bill so that all Rhode Island residents have
the opportunity to utilize the standard of care they are entitled to.

Thank you,
Rachel Xu



